
From: < @infrastructure.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 22 June 2021 09:27
To: @nirc.gov.nf>
Cc: @infrastructure.gov.au>
Subject: RE: PFAS [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 

OFFICIAL
 

Hi 
 
I have actioned your email, I’ll get back to you as soon as I can.
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IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING CONTENT
The views expressed in this e-mail are not necessarily those of the Norfolk Island Regional Council unless otherwise stated.  
The Norfolk Island Regional Council does not warrant that this message is free from viruses or any other defect or error.
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING CONFIDENTIALITY
This electronic message is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information.  If you are not the 
addressee, any transmission, distribution or photocopying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.  The confidentiality attached 
to this e-mail is not waived, lost or destroyed by reasons of a mistaken delivery to you.  The information contained in this 
e-mail transmission may also be subject to Freedom of Information legislation.  If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please contact the author of the message, as soon as practicable.

 
Please consider the environment before printing. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------
Disclaimer

This message has been issued by the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional 
Development and Communications. The information transmitted is for the use of the intended 
recipient only and may contain confidential and/or legally privileged material.
Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in 
reliance upon, this information by persons 
or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in severe penalties. 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Department on (02) 6274-7111 
and delete all copies of this transmission together with any attachments.
---------------------------------------------------------------------




